
 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF ERIC MAY -  

Dear Jane, 

We were deeply saddened, shocked and numbed in equal measure, to hear about the sudden death of 

Eric. At this awful time, you are in our thoughts, which also go out to Michael & Daniel, along with Eric’s 

immediate and extended family. 

 

Eric lit up our lives at the annual reunions, what with his unique brand of humour, wisdom and a common 

sense approach to any matter under discussion; however, no matter how serious the discussion was, it 

would not be long before Eric reverted to becoming the centre of attention with his wicked sense of 

humour. 

 

Eric has made us laugh so much over the years, if only we could have bottled it and sold it, we could 

have afforded to have our annual reunions in the Bahamas! The reunions will continue, as Eric would 

have wished, and we know Eric will be with us in spirit, so ensuring the laughter continues. 

 

Enclosed is a cheque, representing individual donations that have been made, which I am sure you will 

be able to use in an appropriate way. 

Please keep in touch; you are always welcome to our reunions, along with your lovely children, Michael 

and Daniel. 

 

Our lasting memory of Eric will be of much laughter and a strength of character that saw him through 

his Boy Entrant days, not forgetting his great loyalty to his former 40th Entry comrades and a great 

love for you, the children and all the family. 

 

 
Steve Lister, Chairman 40th Entry Reunions.   


